
Humboldt  Lodge  No.  79  –
November 2024
Greetings brothers.  

Last  month  was  the  Annual  Communications  and  with  it  we
welcome  our  new  Grand  Master,  Most  Worshipful  Arthur  L.
Salazar Jr. And with the new grand line of officers we also
saw a change in districts for all of California. Humboldt

Lodge  is  now  in  the  201st  District  along  with  Arcata  and

Crescent City. Ferndale and Fortuna are now part of the 203rd

district. Both new districts will have separate inspectors and
schools of instruction.

As the year winds down, I would like to remind the officers
that proficiencies are due. Please make an appointment with
your inspector if you haven’t already.

Upcoming events:  

November 7th, Thursday – Stated Meeting at 7:00pm 

November 14th, Thursday – 3rd Degree Proficiency for Brother
Josh Reed at 6:15pm 

Respectfully,  

Dan Sarver  

Master  

Humboldt Lodge No. 79       
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